
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR JUNIOR  

 SAFETY OFFICERS 

We take the safety of  our children very seriously and so 

we would request the following: 

 

 Do observe the one way system when using the Odeon 

Car Park. 

 Do follow the speed limits. 

 Do use the zebra crossings. 

 Do remember  not  to use the Staff car park. 

 Please remember not to park on double yellow lines,  

on zig zags, on bends or at the entrance to the school 

car park. 

 

THANK YOU FOR FOLLOWING OUR TRAFFIC 

RULES AND REGULATIONS 

 


